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January 9, 1957

Mr. Walter O'Malley
Brooklyn Base Ball Club
215 Montague Street
Brooklyn, New York

Dear Walter:

I am enclosing a letter
which I have received from Mr. Charles
E. Rickerson of 227 Flatbush Avenue,
for whatever attention you deem advisable.

I have writtemn Mr. Rickerson
that I would refer his sugrestion to you.

Sincere/y— _7_,,-9

Preszdent
Encl.

walteromalley.com
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